Office of Superintendent of Schools October 5, 2000
Board Meeting of October 11, 2000

Financial Affairs
Richard H. Hinds, Chief Financial Officer

SUBJECT: REJECT REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS #159-2Z10 - CONSULTING
SERVICES FOR EVALUATION, DESIGN, AND IMPLEMENTATION OF
THE DISTRICT’S ELECTRONIC PROCUREMENT SYSTEM

The purpose of this Request For Proposals, opened on July 18, 2000, was to
establish a contract, to perform an independent review of the electronic
procurement system of The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida.
A recommendation will be presented to the Board prior to its meeting of
October 11, 2000.
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